
From:   David Siddall   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 17, 2014

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0006-EX-ML-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The requests in this application (0006-EX-ML-2014) have been discussed with the FCC Spectrum
Assignment and Engineering Office, FAA Headquarters (AJW-1C2).  Our understanding is that
coordination can be granted subject to the two conditions for the 2900-3100 MHz band that are indicated
in the Exhibit attached to this application.  FAA contacts are: Andres.CTR.Rosa@ faa.gov and
Thomas.Ahn@faa.gov.

David Siddall


